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Our New Neighbors: 2nd Chance Ministry
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Little Lambs wants to introduce you to and to welcome Mr. and Mrs. Aldo Guzman and 2nd Chance Minis-
try. 2nd Chance Ministry is a one year, residential, drug and alcohol recovery program started in August of this
year. Mr. Guzman, a certified airplane mechanic and General Manager for Toyota of New Jersey, has been
involved in recovery programs for since 1998, serving as National Director for a recovery program for several
years in New Jersey. After a short relapse in 2015, he served as Director of a local program for several years.
He met and married his lovely wife, Brenda, during this time. Brenda is from a family in ministry in Tampa
and herself a minister.

During his time as director here, Aldo made the biggest decision of his life, after his salvation, to not
return to the world of making money, but rather to serve the Lord in ministry to the addicted. His love for help-
ing men and women in trouble won his heart knowing that he has been well prepared for this service after all
his years of recovery and training. He and Brenda applied for and were granted 501[c][3] non profit status last
year as 2nd Chance Ministry. This is the ministry that we have invited to our home at 503 Magnolia St in Se-
bring, that has been vacant since our last tenants left. As you can see there are 12 very excited young men who
are enjoying their new home. We will joyfully support this ministry with free rent because we have seen the
fruit of their work and have been blessed by them. We believe in their vision that no man or woman is beyond
the reach of the Lord. They must only submit to Him. But how will they hear, lest someone tell them!

This program is a Christian, residential drug and alcohol recovery program of one year which is free to
anyone who is dedicated to changing their life and is willing to do the work of recovery. Little Lambs will be
involved in their spiritual program as well. Eileen is on the Board of Directors as well as teaching the Mar-
riage and Family Class (Biblilcal Boundaries). Our current prison and jail volunteer, Pastor Joe Valentin will
minister in Bible Study and the Purpose Driven Life. Our newest volunteer, Chuck Cilano, will be ministering
the Celebrate Recovery Program for them. Later Pastor Gary Grabow, a snow bird, will join the roster.

We invite you to pray for this new ministry and the men, to support their efforts. See Newsletter
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